
THE CITY OF DALTON 

MAYOR AND COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION MINUTES 

JUNE 3, 2024 

 

The Mayor and Council held a Work Session this evening at 5:00 p.m. at City Hall.  Present 

were Mayor Annalee Sams, Council members Dennis Mock, Nicky Lama, Tyree Goodlett and 

Steve Farrow, City Administrator Andrew Parker and City Attorney Jonathan Bledsoe.  
 

REPORT ON DEO CLINIC ACITIVES  

DEO Executive Director, Heather Donahue gave a comprehensive report outlining Dalton 

Episcopal Outreach’s (DEO) founding history, the need for a DEO clinic in our community, 

2023 accomplished snapshots, and 2024 developments to the Council. A copy of the presentation 

is a part of these minutes.  

 

CITY ADMINISTRATOR REPORT  

City Administrator Andrew Parker and Public Works Director Chad Townsend presented to the 

Mayor and Council the proposed West Hill Cemetery Columbarium Site Design and Expansion. 

Mr. Townsend outlined West Hill Cemetery currently has approximately 7 years of burial plots 

inventory and adding a columbarium addition would alleviate inventory concerns.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further business to come before the Mayor and Council, the meeting was 

Adjourned at 5:45 p.m.         

        

 

_________________________ 

       Gesse Cabrera  

                  Deputy City Clerk 

____________________________ 

Annalee Sams, Mayor 
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Approved: _________ 

Post: __________ 

 


